
Emergency HOA Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 1st 2011 
7:00 pm 

Park Ridge Community Church 
3805 Maltby Road 

 
Agenda: 

• Election to fill open Treasurer position 
• Election to fill open Secretary position 
• Consulting arborist’s report 
• Tree cutting policy 
• Long-term greenbelt issues & health 

 
Announcements 

 
Website 
Chestnut Glen now has a website, thanks to the efforts of resident John Romanschi! 
Please visit www.chestnutglen.com to check out the site. Currently the site has the 
latest meeting minutes, the CC&R’s in PDF format, photos and contact links for the 
Board and Block Watch, with more stuff to be added over the coming months.  
 
If you have any suggestions to improve the site and things to add to it to make it more 
useful to the community, please let us know. Suggestions and ideas may be submitted 
through the comment form or John’s email address on the “Contact Us” page. To get to 
the form, click on the “Contact Us” link in the black bar on the top right side of the 
homepage. There you will find the form and John’s email. For the form, please select 
“Webmaster” from pull-down menu at the top of the form under the “Board member” 
heading and be sure to provide your contact information, in case we have questions 
about your idea or suggestion. Click the “Submit” button to send. 
 
In an effort to save the cost of mailing meeting notices and other HOA-related items to 
73 residents, in the future all community announcements, meeting dates, documents 
and other community news and information will be posted to the site instead of being 
mailed. To be automatically notified when new items are posted to the webpage, enter 
your email address in the box on the top right side of the homepage under the heading 
“Email Subscription”. A confirmation email will be sent to your email address, click on 
the link in the email to confirm your subscription. Every time something is updated or 
posted, you will receive an email notifying you of a change.  
 
Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers are needed for a neighborhood improvement committee. The committee 
would help organize the neighborhood clean-up days, field ideas, help create a plan to 
improve the front entrance to the community and consider other community 
improvements.  
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me! 
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Rogers 
President 
jrogers@mac.com 
(425) 482-6628 


